



SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek
"Where we care about our learning and
each other"

Issue 388 05.09.25



Welcome Back

It has been wonderful to see all the children (and staff) back at school this week. Everyone has settled into their new classrooms and we are excited for the term ahead.

A big welcome to our new Reception children who also started on Tuesday. They have their settling in sessions this week and will be joining us all day from Monday.

We have included some important dates on the next page so you can start planning your term. If something is listed but you haven't yet received any correspondence, please don't worry—it is coming!

Please refer to our communication sent out on EduLink on Monday for a few important details/ reminders and your child's PE days.

Flu Vaccinations

These are scheduled for Friday 19th September and while they are done at school, it is organised by the NHS.

A letter was sent via EduLink in July with the details on how to consent or decline for your child/ren.

If you have not received the letter, please contact the office so we can resend it to you.

EduLink App

As you have probably not used your EduLink app or account over the summer, please do open it and sign in.

When it is unused for several days, the app will go into sleep mode which means we cannot send your account push messages. A lot of our messages are sent using the push option so you will potentially miss important details.

Sponsored Skydive

Fundraising is well underway and we have raised an incredible £3523.00 so far! Thank you to each and everyone of you that has sponsored us.

If you haven't yet sponsored through the Just Giving page, you can still show your support by sponsoring your child for our event on Wednesday 10th September.

Letters with sponsor forms were sent home in book bags this week. We can't wait to see what designs the children come up with for their parachutes!

The link to our Just Giving page is below, please do feel free to share this and the sponsored event with family and friends. Our target is (rather ambitiously) £10,000. It would be really something to give our incredible skydivers 10,000 reasons to jump from that plane!

https://www.justgiving.com/page/save-our-school-playground?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL



Tel: 01453 822868 or 01453 822570

Email: Office: office@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk

Family Support Worker: fsw@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk

Web Page: www.kingsstanleyprimaryschool.co.uk Head: head@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk

Important Dates For The Term

Monday 8th September

Y3 Violin—Whole Class Tuition (letters to follow) PTFA AGM 7pm in Kingfishers

Wednesday 10th September

Whole School Sponsorship Challenge Day Y3 Countryside Skills

Thursday 11th September

Y3 Countryside Skills

Thursday 18th September

Reception Parents Coffee Morning

Friday 19th September

NHS Flu Vaccinations—In school

Monday 22nd September

Y5 Swimming
After School Clubs Start—letters to follow

Monday 29th September

Book Fair Week

Tuesday 30th September

Y1 Phonics Information Evening—details to follow

Wednesday 1st October

Y1 Countryside Skills Y6 PGL Information Evening

Thursday 2nd October

Y1 Countryside Skills
Open Morning—2026 Children/Parents

Thursday 9th October

Y4 Harvest Festival— St George's Church

Tuesday 14th October

Y5 STEM Day—Wycliffe—letters to follow

Friday 17th October

Y5 Class Assembly—2:30pm

Tuesday 21st October

Parents' Evening

Thursday 23rd October

Parents' Evening

Friday 24th October

Last Day of Term

Monday 3rd November

Inset Day

Value Certificates 13/09/24

Year 1

Maisy for being a wonderful <u>writer</u> by thinking of a fantastic idea for drawing club and writing 3 sentences about it.

Year 2

Matilda for being a wonderful <u>scientist</u> by including excellent neat writing and drawing about habitats and microhabitats.

Year 3

Alice for being a wonderful <u>classmate</u> by being kind and caring to other children in the class.

Year 4

Bertie has shown the values of <u>responsibility</u> and <u>respect</u> by listening carefully in class and trying his best with his work.

Year 5

Ollie has shown the value of <u>responsibility</u> for always trying his best and being ready to learn.

Year 6

Charlie S has shown the values of all 3R's; respect, responsibility and resilience by contributing in lessons, listening well and completing all his work.

WELL DONE EVERYONE

Allergy Reminder

Please remember that we are a nut free school. This includes all food products that contain nuts such as nutella, cereal bars etc.

Children with allergies, can experience anaphylaxis just by touching a tiny amount of their allergen so it is really important we all adhere to the rules.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Year 6 Open Days

It's that time of year when our Year 6 children will be making their Secondary School choices!

The local schools will all be hosting open days so please remember to let us know in advance when you are attending one.

If your child requires a hot school dinner, this must be ordered before 9.15am.